
August 10, 2020

Upon reopening, scheduled for 19 August 2020 (in the event

reopening is delayed due to extension of MECQ,

management will advise members), please note that the Club

will be employing its online tee time reservations system. If

you have questions on how to use it, please send email to

info@valleygolf.com.ph

Under the new system, the Club will no longer use manual

system, and everyone is advised to no longer send SMS or

viber messages for the purpose of reserving tee off times.

Furthermore, as members will be able to see their confirmed

tee off time within the system, the Club will no longer send

reconfirmation messages.

For tee off times on 19 August, as per our guidelines, you may

start reserving from 12:01 a.m. on 13 August at

www.valleygolfph.com using your registered email address.

Thank you.

Management

CLUB ADVISORY


